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General Comment

The FBAR filing is redundant and cumbersome. It duplicates information already required in IRS Form
8938. Both forms impose substantial costs on people of only modest means. The online FBAR reporting
process itself is badly designed, difficult to use, and weakly supported. The entire system should be
eliminated, or the reporting thresholds should be raised to the low seven figures.

I am fortunate that I live in Canada where most banks are willing to work with "US persons" despite the
FBAR reporting rules. However, I am about to open bank accounts for my minor children. As I
understand the reporting requirements, I will have to add these accounts to the reporting of both 8938 and
FBAR. This will just waste time and storage space at the Treasury Department as you track the balance of
by teenagers' savings accounts, which will probably be at most a few hundred dollars.



